


From: INVESTGHEOSERVIS  CJSC 
Moscow, RF 

  
To: Korolyov A.V. 
 General Director 

AKROS LLC 
St.Petersburg, RF 

  
Date: 09.11.2015 
Our ref. 01-09-178 
  
Re: A letter of reference. 
  

Dear Andrey Vladimirovich! 

The company INVESTGHEOSERVIS  CJSC is happy to extend our gratitude to the professionals of 

the company AKROS LLC for the mutually beneficial cooperation on the facilities of 

INVESTGHEOSERVIS  CJSC. AKROS LLC is successfully providing a package of drilling fluid mixing 

and engineer support services in East-Tarkocalinskoye oilfield of NOVATEK-

TARKOSALENEFTEGAZ LLC in 2014-2015. 

During the work execution period the company AKROS LLC has established itself as a reliable 

and highly skilled contractor capable of fulfilling undertaken obligations within the agreed time.  

The members of AKROS LLC regional branch office proved to be competent, highly skilled 

professionals, capable of making timely decisions and of demonstrating conscientious attitude 

to  achieving performance targets. 

The technological solutions suggested by AKROS LLC professionals helped to avert drilling 

problems and to optimize the drilling process.  

We are happy to express hereby our gratitude for productive cooperation and recommend 

AKROS LLC as a reliable business partner. 

 

Best regards, 

Project Manager               signature                       S.A.Galantzev. 
INVESTGHEOSERVIS  CJSC 
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